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Note to File 
 
EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road and Airstrip Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation 
 

To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Notification of LiDAR data  
 
 
The Review Board has received a pdf copy of the LiDAR data for the proposed all season road 
alignment from the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CanZinc).  The LiDAR images are strictly for non-
commercial purposes, unless it is directly related to activities on behalf of, and with the permission of, 
CanZinc.  
 
The LiDAR file sizes are too large to place on the Review Board public registry.  This Note to File 
advises the distribution list that the data is available at the Review Board office.  If individuals or 
organizations would like a copy of the LiDAR data please contact Sachi De Souza. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
 


